
	
	

	

	

  
Friday 6th September 2019  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
I hope you had a lovely summer break and are looking forward to the year ahead. We are about 
to start a very busy year as we prepare for our end of KS2 tests in May so we hope you have all 
had a good rest.  
  
Topic  
This half term our theme is “Unheard Voices”.  This will be the stimulus for our learning, with our 
foundation subjects being linked to this topic. Please see the Medium Term Plan attached for 
more information.   
  
We’ll be visiting the Museum of London Docklands on the 1st October to support our ‘Unheard 
Voices’ topic.  Details will be sent home soon.   
  
School journey  
The following week (the week beginning the 7th October) we’ll be on our school journey to Rock 
UK in Northamptonshire.  Again, we’ll be in contact soon with more details about this exciting 
week!  
  
PE  
PE lessons will be on Mondays. Please ensure your child has appropriate kit for indoor and outdoor 
lessons.  They need to bring their PE kit to school on Monday and take it home on Friday.   
  
Homework  
We’ll soon be sending home CGP books for homework.  These books cover the whole curriculum, 
but please ensure that your child is completing the pages that have been set for that week.  Your 
child has already started to bring home their reading record in which they are expected to record 
their reading.  Children should read every evening for at least 20 minutes.  We suggest that you 
listen to your child read at least three times a week, each time signing their reading record – this 
will significantly improve their reading and writing skills.   Finally, we’ll be looking at a group of 
spelling each week.  Please help your child to learn these for a test every Thursday. 
  
Water bottles  
Please ensure that your child has a water bottle in school so that they can keep hydrated during 
lesson times.  
  
If you would like to discuss any questions or queries, then you can catch me in the playground 
before or after school most days, or you can contact the school office. 
  
Thank you for your support,  
 
Mr Smith and Mrs Lovell 

  
  

  
	 
	


